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Event report

= 'v‘r : 2021 R-WEEKS
oD LrTs TALK ABOUT PREGNANCY, CHILDBIRTH, Talk S ° L bJ Talk b
AND PARENTING ON CAMPUS! 108 °
BAGTHSD| KE TR il FHT 08 _ ession: Lets about
B

Pregnancy, Childbirth, and

Parenting on Campus! #8

Coordinators: Letizia GUARINI
(Assistant Professor, CGS)
Natsumi IKOMA

(Professor; Vice-director, CGS)

The 8th session of “Let’s Talk about Pregnancy, Childbirth, and Parenting
on Campus!” was held as an online meeting on June 6th, 2021. Around 15
participants, including Faculty members, ICU staff members, and students,
joined us to share their experiences and discuss what we can do in order to
make our campus a better environment for parents who work or study at ICU.

We first explained the background and objective of this gathering, which
aims to rethink the connection between universities and pregnancy, childbirth
and parenting, and to provide concrete support for students, faculty members,
and staff. Among the participants there were several professors and staff
members who are parents themselves. This gave us the opportunity to share
how the COVID-19 pandemic affected our lives and work, both in positive and
negative ways: while the transition to online learning and meetings has been
hard for many parents who found themselves struggling with work-life balance
during the pandemic, in some cases the shift to remote work altered
responsibilities for housework among couple, allowing them the flexibility to
organize their work and balance it with childcare better.

For the first time since CGS started organizing this gathering, Professor
Robert Eskildsen, Vice President for Academic Affairs, joined us: we thus had

the opportunity to present concrete solutions to the issues that arose during
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the discussion, which were later collected in the “Petition for Comprehensive
Support for Working Parents at ICU,” where the Steering Committee of the
Center for Gender Studies, along with interested parenting Faculty members,
request the administration to give a serious consideration to the following list
of requests in order to support the working parents among ICU’s faculty, staff,

and students:

1. Childcare facility on campus

2. Corporate contract with sitter service provider

3. Better handling of work certificate for hoikuen application

4. Overhaul of meeting times

5. Introduction of flex work (teaching load reduction/option of online teaching)
6. Implementation of research support system during/after childcare leave

7. Improvement of gender balance in ICU

As the requests above show, while there is a strong need of new facilities
to promote the support of the balance between work and family life for ICU
faculty members, students, and staff, it is also necessary to change the attitude
of the university so to promote a more parent-friendly work environment
where everybody can expand their potential. CGS will continue its activism
towards making ICU a university that supports its members with regards to

pregnancy, childbirth, and parenting.



